
TOWN OF GORHAM ZONING OFFICE 

P. O. BOX 224 

GORHAM, NEW YORK 14461 

Phone (585) 526-5479 
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by and before the 

Planning Board of the Town of Gorham on the 22nd day of April 2024 commencing at 7:30 

p.m., Eastern Daylight Savings Time, at the Gorham Town Hall, 4736 South Street, in the 

Town of Gorham, Ontario County, New York 14461 to consider the following subdivision 

application and to discuss all matters relevant to the environmental review under the New 

York State Environmental Quality Review Act: 

 

PB #74-2024: PAUL SCHWEIGERT 4466 KIPP ROAD, CANANDAIGUA, NEW 

YORK, 14424: Single Lot Subdivision Plat approval of land, identified as 4466 Kipp 

Road and Tax Map Account 127.00-1-27.100, containing approximately a total of 31.527 

acres of land and is further identified as the Subdivision of Land of Paul G. & Kimberly 

A. Schweigert.  The proposed action involves creating Lot 1 consisting 2.761 acres with 

existing house and Lot 2 consisting of 28.766 acres. The property is located at 4466 Kipp 

Road and is zoned R-1 Residential. 

 

All persons wishing to appear at such hearing may do so in person, by attorney or other 

representative. 

 

Thomas P. Harvey, Chairperson 

Planning Board 


